Remembrance Day 2021

Today the children have made some poppies, we have put some poppies at the place of the Unknown Soldier at Ditton Blundell Field.









As part of our commitment to intergenerational work we have taken some poppies to Widnes Hall Care Home to display in their home. The residents

will then be able to look at the poppies prompting discussion and recall of memories.



Widnes Hall Care Home
"Big thanks to Ditton Nursery School for
donating 40 handmade poppies for all our
lovely residents"

